

Dear Friends

## It's that time again!

I would like to invite you to take part in our Christmas Tree Festival to be held in St. Andrew's Parish Church, Ampthill on Saturday 6<sup>th</sup> December and Sunday 7<sup>th</sup> December.

The Festival is a fantastic opportunity for groups, clubs, individuals, businesses and organisations to work together in a real community event and at the same time support the work of the Church and our chosen charity. Whilst we await the arrival of our new priest work continues in and around the church, so. as ever we need your support.

Trees can be real or artificial. Please remember that space is limited so please try not to make your tree too wide! There will be no charge to enter a tree but if you are able to make a donation it would be most welcome. Visitors will be encouraged to vote for their favourite tree and the winner will receive a trophy. (If you are a previous winner please don't forget to bring the trophy back!)

Don't forget the festival is open to individuals and families as well as groups!

Tea, Wooden Hill coffee, mulled wine and a full range of delicious refreshments will be available throughout the weekend. There will also be a number of stalls selling home-made produce, Christmas cards and other seasonal items.

If you would like to take part please complete the attached form and return it by email or return at addresses given below. All details of the Christmas Tree Festival can also be found on our website.

I look forward to welcoming you to St. Andrew's.

Yours sincerely

Paul Bennett Event organiser